## Mt. Pulaski Community Unit District #23 Board of Education Mt. Pulaski Unit Office Building & Grounds Meeting April 30, 2018

Vice President Jeff Beccue called the meeting to order on April 30, 2018, at 7:00 P.M. in the unit office. Roll call was taken. Those present were Deanne Mott, Ashley Combs, Aaron Wilham, and Jeff Beccue. Superintendent Hamm was also present. Doug Martin was late.

Superintendent Hamm brought to attention the contract for D & K Bennet to refinish the gym floor at the high school did not include the cost of the paint.

Tim Erickson and Sarah Joos of Core Construction was present to talk with the Board. Sarah stated she was able to get pictures of the old high school and the condition it's in. After seeing the building she understands the concern for replacing it. She said the pictures will tell the story. Tim and Sarah will meet with Graham & Hyde to make sure they both are not duplicating jobs.

The Board, along with Tim and Sarah, brainstormed on how to get the community to attend more Board meetings regarding the high school building. Deanne Mott suggested they do meetings live on Facebook.

Motion by Aaron Wilham, second by Ashley Combs, to adjourn at 8:20 P.M. Voice vote. All ayes. Motion carried.

Submitted by,

Anna Beckers

Recording Board Secretary

Dorre Doorse